
 

   

 

 

Information for Employers 

 

As part of the careers programme at Great Park Academy, we continue to build up a large 

bank of employers who work with us. Activities include events, trips and workshops, which 

help support us in providing our students with multiple employer encounters each year, in 

line with Gatsby Benchmark 5 (encounters with employers).  

We welcome a range of employers at our careers fair, during planned careers activity days, 

and during timetabled LMI/careers-themed lessons. These relationships are strengthened 

during our workplace visits and work experience.  

How could you be involved with supporting our careers programme? 

 Attend our careers fair.  

 Come into school and speak with our students about your business, career options or 

industry sector.  

 Participate in delivering career events to our students, including stand-alone sessions, 

carousels, and large group sessions.  

 Deliver a workshop to our students whose interests and curriculum choices align with 

your industry sector.  

 Work with a specific subject to work with students. (e.g., a textiles firm may choose to 

judge some student project work in Design Technology).  

 Work with us to arrange a visit to your workplace.  

How may you or your business benefit from working with a local school? 

 Helping to raise awareness of your industry and business to the next generation of 

talented employees.  

 To inspire and raise the aspirations of the next generation of the workforce. 

 It can contribute towards fulfilling your corporate social responsibility.  

We are always looking to grow our team of partners within business and employment, 

however big or small the organisation is. Whether you are self-employed, a small local 

business or a large national/multinational business, we would love to hear from you. If you 

would like to explore options to work with us and engage with our students, please get in 

touch with our careers lead, Anthony Veitch, via email: 

anthony.veitch@greaparkacademy.org.uk 

 


